
From: James Marmon <jamesmarmon2@gmail.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>, <lkemper@kempercg.com>, bruce anderson <friscobruce@gmail.com>, "K.C. Meadows" <udjkcm@ukiahdj.com>, Willits
Weekly <willitsweekly@gmail.com>, Ariel Carmona <acarmona@willitsnews.com>

Date: 6/18/2018 11:00 AM

Subject: Item 4g on 1/19/18 Agreement with Kemper Consulting Group to Provide Mental Health Needs Assessment

(4g) Approval of Retroactive Agreement with Kemper Consulting Group to Provide Mental Health Needs Assessment Services in the Amount of
$40,000, Effective Upon Execution of Agreement through December 31, 2018 (Sponsors: Executive Office and Sheriff-Coroner, On behalf of the
Measure B Oversight Committee)

Numbers will tell you everything!

5150’s costly to the county (Mendocino Beacon)

“Mendocino County has seen a dramatic increase in emergency room visits by people placed on ‘5150 holds’ – admissions of people with mental
health conditions posing a danger to themselves, others or considered severely disabling – rising from 107 visits in 2011 to 417 visits in 2015.”
[thanks to Angelo's privatization scheme of 2012]

“According to John Wetzler, chairman of county’s Mental health advisory board, “Now, more people are relying on 5150s mostly because we
don’t have pre-treatment before a patient, a client, a consumer receive care as their mental illness grow. Nothing really happens until it really
flourishes to a level of 5150.”

http://www.mendocinobeacon.com/article/NN/20160218/NEWS/160219991

According to one of Camille Schraeder’s dashboards she presented to the Board last month (May 8, 2018) there were 939 emergency crisis
assessments from July through December 2017, just half of the fiscal year 2017-18. At that rate we should be at about 1,900 crisis assessments
by the end of this month and end of fiscal year 2017-18 .

Of those 939 Crisis Assessments from July through December 597 were conducted in the 3 hospital Emergency Rooms, Ukiah, Willits and Fort
Bragg. At that rate, we should have approximately 1,200 ER room 5150 assessments by the end of the this month, and end of fiscal year 2017-
18.

See 05-08-18 RQMC Presentation to Board of Supervisors.

FILE:////C:/Users/user1/Downloads/Agenda%20(55).pdf

https://mendocino.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx

Now, are we talking success here or what? Great job everyone!

James Marmon MSW

Former SEIU 1021 President

Mendocino Chapter.

http://www.mendocinobeacon.com/article/NN/20160218/NEWS/160219991
https://mendocino.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx


Where's the money Camille?


